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You are receiving this communication to let you know that, due to an
inadvertent processing error, on September 8, 2021, you received a
notification advising that your account information was updated.

Hello,

The update in your account information occurred when a test file of employee
eligibility information was loaded into WEX's production system. The file
contained test eligibility data for UC's new Adoption Assistance Program,
which is administered by WEX and is available to all employees in the
Faculty/Staff benefits program. The file updated your account's name, address,
and date of birth with test data. Please be assured that the change in your
account information was not the result of a security breach and UC employee
data has not been compromised.

Please note that you will receive an additional automated notification, similar to
the first you received, once the information on your account has been
corrected.

We apologize for this error. If you have any guestions regarding your account
or account login, please reach out to our University of Califomnia dedicated
service line at 844-561-1336.

Sincerely,

WEX Health, Inc., a WEX Company
Monday-Friday, 6 a.m.-9 p.m. Central
WWW Wexinc. com
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